Mr Speaker,
We trust your journey to Mallorca went well and you had a successful conference.

We would appreciate a response on the email sent on Thursday 18th April and shown below. The matter remains
most urgent and pressing as the breach of the International Health Regulations will be cemented by the forthcoming
actions expected at World Health Assembly 77 (WHA77) in May this year.

We are sure that you and all of your colleagues in the Parlament are keen to be seen to be advocates for upholding
the rules of these international agreements. The implication of their actions will result in amended or new legislation
in Malta and it should not be subject to controversy regarding the legitimacy of the decisions to be taken at WHA77.

We await your response and look forward to seeing the tabling of this important motion. Silence is complicity



